Sinclairs Hotels Limited

FRAUD ALERT

Beware of Fake Websites

Some entities are fraudulently using our brand name,
along with our address.

They are offering rooms at our hotels and resorts and

collecting payment in Fake Bank Accounts to cheat you.

Our Official Hotel Website is:

www.sinclairshotels.com

Please double-check the website address before engaging.

Ensure it’s www.sinclairshotels.com to avoid scams.
We are NOT responsible for losses incurred on fake websites.

In case of any doubts, please call our Senior Reservation Manager
(98305 56333) or mail us at kolkata@sinclairshotels.com




